
Gary Sunderland

From: Durham Engineers Club [michael.hughes@durhamnc.ccsend.com] on behalf of Durham 
Engineers Club [jennifer.buzun@durhamnc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 10:10 AM
To: gary@sunderlandeng.com
Subject: August 2013 - Durham Engineers Club - ATT Field Trip

 

 

The Durham Engineers Club Cordially Invites You 
to our Wednesday, August 28, 2013 Field Trip of the 

 American Tobacco Trail Bridge 
over I-40  

  

     
  Register Now! 

 There is no fee for this meeting for either  members or non-members! 
Meeting time is at 5:30 pm.  

When 
Wednesday August 28, 2013 
from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM EDT 
Add to Calendar 

  
  
Where 
Southpoint Mall Parking Lot 
behind cinema 
8030 Renaissance Pkwy 
Southpoint Mall Parking Lot 
Directly behind AMC Theatres 

Dear Fellow Professional :   

   
Please consider our special invitation to attend this special 
field trip of the construction of the American Tobacco Trail 
Bridge over I-40. 

The tour of the construction of the ATT bridge over I-40 will be 
given by Cliff Aldrich, Jeremy Ackerson and Eric Norton of 
Blythe Construction. The design firm's Project Manager, Tim 
Hayes, PE of Parsons Brinckerhoff, will also join us. 
 
The Tour will head up the new tobacco trail, from the 
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Southpoint Mall, to the Bridge. Topics to be discussed will be 
the Bridge Fabrication & Erection, Bridge Substructure & 
Superstructure construction. 

 
WHAT TO WEAR:  
1.    Boots 
2.    Safety vest 
3.    Safety helmet 
 
THIS IS AN ACTIVE CONSTRUCTION SITE and is subject to 
weather conditions so dress accordingly and anticipate walking 
up slight inclines and uneven terrain.  

    

  
  
One (1.0) PDH will be provided. Please join us for this great 
event by clicking on the "Register Now" link below.  If you 
cannot attend please let us know as well, and feel free to 
forward this invitation to as many others as you would like 
using the button below. 

 

Register Now! 

Forward to a Friend ! 

I can't make it 

 

If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from 
the Durham Engineers Club please unsubscribe using the link 
at the bottom. The Durham Engineers Club has one meeting 
per month.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Buzun, PE 
Durham Engineers Club 
jbuzun@nc.rr.com 
919-560-4326*30292 

   

Forward email 
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